
From: Stephen Wolff  

Sent: Friday, September 13, 2024 3:48 PM 

To: Planning 

Subject: Tree works 1 Englands Lane, NW3 4YA 

 

Hi 

 

We would like to undertake some works to the three Robinia trees in the front 

garden of 1 Englands Lane. 

 

Permission was previously granted to reduce the height and volume of these 

trees ~30% in 2020 (see attached) . We would like to reduce the two trees at 

the front to a similar level, likely an additional metre below the previous 

reduction point. 

 

For the third tree we would like to either remove it completely, or reduce it 

more significantly. It sits very close to the house, (~1m , see photograph 

attached ) and has begun to affect the retaining wall in front of the basement 

level of the house. 

 

Regards 

 

Stephen Wolff 

 


